
 
 
 
 
 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are welcome to attend.  
The next Meeting will be May 18, 2017. 

 
Nominations of officers for the 2017-2018 term are now open.  
Please contact Dave Lindley for more information. 
 
The Knights of Columbus scholarship applications are now 
available at Baker High School or the office.  Applications are 
due no later than May 15th. 

 
The Knights are collecting all beverage cans and 
bottles as a fundraiser for their projects.  If you 
have any that they can come and get, please call 
Troy Stewart at (541) 519-4696 to schedule a 
pick-up. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Summer Youth Camps:  WALKING WITH GOD 2017 
High School:  July 7-9 
Middle School: July 13-16 
Grades 4-6: July 20-23 
For further information please contact the office at  

  541-523-4521 
 

NORTHWEST CATHOLIC WOMEN’S CONFERENCE 
                       ABUNDANT LIFE IN CHRIST 

                         June 23rd and 24th 
DIOCESAN RETREAT CENTER AT POWELL BUTTE 
     For further information please contact Jennifer Godwin at 541-519-2060 
 

The Wild Goose study group will meet on 
Wednesday May 17th at noon in the rectory.  The 
“The Spirit Remembers” is the subject for this 
week.  This is the final week in the Wild Goose 

Series.  We will close out the series with a potluck lunch.  
Come and join us, all are welcome 

Every Sunday ~ 1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th 
Sundays  from 2-4 PM 

2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 
Doors open 1/2 hour before start 
time. Please bring a donation for the 

 

 

 

 
 

Please 
join the 
Knights 

for 
Mothers 

Day 
Breakfast. 
 

May Duties 
Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9:   
Coffee Hour—10: No Duty—6 

Rachel Pregnancy Center’s  
14th Annual Baby Bottle Fundraiser 

begins Mother’s Day, May 14 through 
Father’s Day, June 18, 2017 

 
Please take a bottle and fill it  

with coins, currency, and/or 
 a check.  Thank you. 

 
What does Rachel Center Do? 
Rachel Pregnancy Center is committed to upholding the 
sanctity of human life while sharing the unconditional love of 
Jesus Christ. 
 
Who does Rachel Center Help? 
Rachel Center provides help to teens, families, single 
parents, foster parents - anyone who has questions about 
relationships, pregnancy (including unplanned pregnancy), 
and parenting. 
 
How does Rachel Center Help? 
Rachel Center offers physical help through needed supplies 
AND useful counsel, including alternatives to abortion. 
Clients are expected to participate in self-improvement 
classes which include parenting, life skills, and Bible study.  
Post-abortion counseling is also available.  Rachel Center’s 
ministry helps churches fulfill their mission by providing 
spiritual counsel and helping clients find healing and 
freedom in Christ. 

 

How can I help? 

Rachel Center is supported entirely by financial gifts and 
donations, and by volunteers who contribute their time and 
talents. The only way this important ministry can continue is 
through community support, especially of area churches. 
Rachel Center needs and depends on YOU. 
 
Most important is prayer for Rachel Center, its staff, 
its clients, its programs, and its support. 


